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WELL DONE TO THESE SITES FOR  

RECRUITING  PARTICIPANTS THIS MONTH  

News 

This project was funded by the National Institute for Health Research Health Technology 

Assessment (NIHR HTA) Programme (project number 10/104/06). 

Contact Information 

Website:  http://preventt.lshtm.ac.uk/  Twitter: http://twitter.com/CTU_LSHTM 

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7927 2505 Secure fax: +44 (0)20 7927 2189 

Emails: preventt@LSHTM.ac.uk; kimberley.potter@LSHTM.ac.uk; laura.vandyck@LSHTM.ac.uk 

We are continuing our celebrations to the very 

exciting news that all of our fantastic sites have 

helped to achieve the recruitment of an astonishing 

11 patients! 

Well done to all of the staff from these sites (all 

listed below )–thank you for an incredible month!  

We would like to also thank all of those sites that 
we know have been working really hard to look for 

recruits for PREVENTT and may have just missed 

out on recruiting a patient or not had anyone 

eligible. We understand how frustrating this can be 

but want you to know that we really 

value your input and enthusiasm for the 

trial.  

We will be sending a very special gift out 

to every site to thank you for your 

remarkable efforts to recruit to the trial this year.  

We wish you all a very happy holiday break.   

TOTAL RECRUITED: 414 TOTAL REMAINING: 86 

New Sites 

We have a site initiation visit booked on 

December 6th in Hinchingbrooke Hospital and 

we are looking forward to having them on board.  

Holiday dates 

The office will be closed from 21st Dec-1st January 

inclusive. If you have any urgent clinical queries 

please forward them to Toby Richards-

toby.richards@ucl.ac.uk. Please also refer to the 

study website http://preventt.lshtm.ac.uk/faqs 

for a comprehensive list of FAQs .  

Broomfield Liverpool Women's  

Royal Cornwall John Radcliffe  

  Imperial 

Guys & St Thomas’ x2!! 

Royal Marsden x4!!!! 

Challenge 

There are 9 months remaining and only 86 

patients left to recruit. We are certain that 

everyone has the potential to help us to reach the 

final target.  

We hope that to finish the year on an all-time 

high, everyone can aim to recruit one patient 

before the year is out! You can do it! 
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